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Container weight restrictions – Tarawa & Christmas Island  
 

01st July 2016 
 

 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

 

Kiribati Port Authority ( KPA ) have announced that all containers – 20’ or 
40’- must be limited to a maximum gross weight including the container 

tare weight, of 25 tonnes.  
 

 
This new restriction will be applicable from the 01st August 2016 and will 

mean that all cargo that will be delivered to Tarawa on the Southern Pearl 
V126 must comply with this new limitation. 

 
 

As a reminder, this weight restriction also applies to containers shipped to 
Christmas Island ( Kiritimati ) where the weight limit of 25 tonnes is already 

in place. 
 

 

 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
Pacific Direct Line Limited 

 
 


